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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

SPECIAL DATES 

‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible (Luke 

10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and compassion.  Through 

friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and                             

flourish as individuals.’ 

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Good Samaritan 

Our Good Samaritans this week are Mekheseb Y3  for 

constantly helping others with their work. Also                

volunteering twice to tidy up the cloakroom. Amiah 

and Jasmine Y2 for supporting a new class member so 

brilliantly. 

 Harvest Festival at 

St Cuthbert’s 

Church, Friday 8th 

October at 9:30am  

 Half Term              

25th—29th October 

Julia YN “I drew my 

family. My Mum and 

Dad, I’m in my Mummy’s 

tummy.” 

Raheem YR “In Maths 

we have been counting 

pictures on cards. I 

counted 1 bird, 5 flowers 

and 8 hats.” 

Year 4’s Blog   

Welcome to Year 4’s epic blog. 

In Maths  We have been learning about partitioning to 1000. We also 

did word problem solving. We solved problems that was in base 10 

then we answered in numerals and words. We also partitioned whole 

models, which are circles that are connected to other circles where we 

wrote the partitioned numbers. E.g. 5624= 5000, 600, 20, 4. 

In English we learnt how to write conjunctions. Conjunctions are words that merge together. 

Words like: and but, before, after, when, since, until and because. We then filled the blanks in 

a paragraph called Emma’s Journey with time conjunctions. We also wrote our own sentences 

using time conjunctions. E.g. Since I was a child I hated dark chocolate. In another exercise we 

underlined casual conjunctions in sentences that are: although, despite and even though. 

In Science we drew a detailed butterfly to study the insect carefully.  We then explained our 

drawing and what challenges we had. The antennas were the easiest. The wings and the pat-

terns were the hardest. 

In DT we are making a money container. Some of us start-

ed stitching our purse and putting decorations on.  

In RE we were learning about the story of Moses from the 

Bible. We answered questions like what God wanted Moses 

to do. More  questions were asked. One was if we believe in 

miracles. Sara answered yes, because God created the 

world so definitely he can split the sea in to two.  

ROH Trip 

We were lucky enough to go to the Royal Oprah House in Covent Garden.  

We took the train to get there and had some lunch and rested a bit . Then we 

watched a play called The Magnificent Flute. It was about a girl being kid-

naped and in the end she was reunited with her family. There was a lot of 

singing, we even joined in. It was brilliant. 

We wish you a happy weekend!  By Cole and Sara  



HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

Despite some grey skies outdoors this week, our indoor learning 
seems to have been super-colourful! 
We would like to congratulate the 
children who worked so hard on their 
decorative bags with Ms Avan in St 
Matthias House yesterday morning. 
What fantastically joyful and colour-
ful bags you have designed - well 
done! Your 
excellent and 
skilful paint-
ing, sewing 
and pasting 
techniques 
have resulted 
in brilliant and 
unique de-
signs! 

Fortunately, 
not only art 
lessons have been colourful, and tak-
ing a walk past Y3 classroom on 
Wednesday, I spotted an equally 
colourful maths lesson in progress, 
together with a great buzz of excit-
ed chatter and deep thinking! Ac-
tive minds and active fingers - 
hopefully resulting in correct an-
swers 

And finally, we head down the 
stairs and into reception class 
where we are greeted by some mini 
but MIGHTY class members deco-
rating the classroom entrance - and 
brightening up our corridor.  

A great deal of colourful learning to 
keep us on our toes, despite the 
rather grey skies! 

In closing, I would like to invite 
our parents to St Cuthbert 
Church next Friday morning for 
our 9.30am Harvest Festival. 
After so many months in lock-
down, we look forward to cele-
brating Harvest in our St Cuth-
bert Church once again and hope 
that our St Cuthbert families can 
join us for the occasion. 

With best wishes for a relaxing 
weekend, 

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert 
Teaching Team  

 “Be the change that you wish to see in the 

world.” Mahatma Ghandi  

Year 5’s Blog 

Welcome to our very exiting 

blog, which we hope you will 

enjoy! 

In English we learnt about adverbials. An adverbial is a 

phrase describing a verb and it shows how, when and 

where. For example five shepherds fall asleep near a 

field. The adverbial here is near a field because it shows 

you where it is. There are two types of adverbials: front-

ed adverbials and adverbials in the middle of the sen-

tence. 

In Maths we learnt about conversion. We looked at con-

version between metre into kilometres, millilitre into 

litre and miles and kilometres. Then we drew a graph 

and we connected intermediate points like: 5 miles 

equals to 8 kilometres. We also learnt about 24 hour 

clock and we used chalk to draw a clock outside and we 

discovered the difference between the 12 hour clock and 

the 24 hour clock the 12 hour clock is divided into 2 seg-

ments whereas the 24 hour clock is a full rotation. 

In Science we used the earth’s rotation to explain day 

and night and the apparent movement of the sun across 

the sky. We went outside to measure our shadow in the 

ks1 playground and we measured it at 12:02. Our hy-

potheses was that the higher the sun was in the sky the 

shorter the shadow is. The closer the sun gets to the 

ground, the shadow gets the longer.  

In DT we are making moving toys. We first made a pro-

totype of a cam mechanism out of cardboard. We made 

ours individually and one of ours even worked! We made 

different cams like the pear cam, the snail cam, the lip 

cam and the circle cam. The snail cam was easy to make 

because it was just the shape of a snail and all it does is 

stay still and drops in a linear motion. 

St Paul’s Juniors trip 

Since this is our second week we thought about writing it 

in the blog. We will tell you about our Latin class in St 

Pauls School. A few of us went on to attend a 2 hour Lat-

in class which was about Classics. We looked at Roman 

culture, language and lifestyle. We joined the other chil-

dren from other schools and the teacher was kind 

enough to give us KitKat and orange juice! By Anna and 

Adeena  

Lolowa Y2                                                            

“In Maths we learnt about comparing 

numbers using crocodiles. For example 10 

is greater than 5 and 150 is less than 200.” 

Tememsegen Y1 “In Maths we are 

learning to count in tens forward. We 

then filled the missing number with in 

10. We prasticed to write numbers in 

words.” 



Useful  Information to Parents  

The NSPCC website is full of useful information on 

how to keep children safe online. 

 

  

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-

safety/              

NSPCC 

Year 6’s Blog 

This week in English we talked 

about formal and informal lan-

guage. We wrote sentences with 

formal language and in the other 

sentences we used informal language. We wrote a letter 

about a book called War Horse using only formal language, 

for (E.G If I were you I would…).  

In Maths this week we looked at column subtraction and 

moving an extra 10 to the number on its left (E.G 2 be-

comes 3 because of the extra ten). We also looked at the 

cube column which we used to do 3 digit x 2 digit numbers. 

In RE we discussed about the sacrament of baptism and 

why it’s important. Baptism is when you go to church and 

the priests bless the water to make it Holy. Then after that 

they put it in a font and pour it on your head while saying a 

prayer. It is important because once you finish being bap-

tised you become a special member of the church. 

In DT we did a mind map about what we know in pencil 

and what we want to find out inn blue pen about chairs. In 

our next lesson we drew pictures of our commonly used 

chairs and wrote what materials it was used to make the 

chairs. We answered questions about the pictures of the 

chairs we drew. We also annotated our diagrams so we 

knew what each part does. By Daniel and Adnan  

Tala Y1 “In English we have been 

learning about the Very Hungry  

Caterpillar. We listed all the things 

he ate. He ate a lot and had a tummy 

ace. We used capital letters, finger 

space and  full stops.” 

 

Gabi Y3 “In RE 

we wrote a Big 

Write the story of 

creation. We 

wrote the creation 

in the right  order. 

We used amazing 

adjectives like 

magnificent and 

gleaming.” 

Yusuf Y3                                                                 

“In English we used vowels and          

consonants in a word game to form 

the longest word. We played the 

game in four groups.” 

Malak Y2                              

“In Science we are 

learning about the 

lifecycle of a frog. 

Did you know 

frogs are amphibi-

ans that means 

they need to be by 

river to survive.  

The mummy frog lays eggs in the 

water.” 

 A beautiful display in the corridor about our newly 

elected school council.  

 An informa-

tive Science 

display of the 

heart and the 

respiratory 

system. 

Year 5’s magnificent collection of 

moving toys. 



 

ST CUTHBERT 

WITH ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as a 
choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education for 
the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important skills 
and knowledge that 
will help them become 
successful in their  
future life. 

St Cuthbert with    
St Matthias CE 

School 
 

Warwick Road 
Earl’s Court 

London 
SW5 9UE 

 
Phone: 020 7373 8225 
Fax: 020 7460 0424 
E-mail: 
info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 
WEBSITE: 
www.scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

PRESENTATION HOTSHOTS 
OF THE  WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

YN Vega For writing her name. 

YR Ghaidaa For finding all numbers to 

10 in our number hunt.   

Y1 Sonia For her beautiful             

handwriting.   

Y2 Kodi For super hard work on his             

writing. 

Y3 Eliza For a beautiful mind map. 

Y4 Jasmine For constantly working 

hard. 

Y5 Fanuel For constant effort in            

practising his handwriting. 

Y6 Adnan For a beautifully presented 

online safety poster! 

     STAR LEARNERS OF THE  

WEEK   

 Congratulations to you all!  

YN Liam For fantastic                         

concentration when 

working in a group to 

make playdough. 

YR Rayan  For his fantastic contri-

bution to our RE lesson 

on the Creation! 

Y1 Tala For trying her best in all 

subjects this week. 

Y2 Mariatou For being an excellent 

role model at all times. 

Y3 Youssef S For a excellent work in 

maths.  

Y4 Ehlan For participating and         

finishing his work on 

time. 

Y5 

 

Jennifer For trying your best in all 

subjects. 

Y6 Finn For putting in an incredi-

ble amount of effort to 

his Big Write this week. 

Well Done   

Adeena Y5, Imogen Y5, Aya 

Y6 and Leah Y6 for getting 
the right answer for last 

week’s puzzle. 
Puzzle time 

There will be exciting prizes, for the  right  answer to this 
week’s puzzle handed in on Thursday. Please write your 

name and   answer on a separate piece of  paper.                                
Good luck! 

 

Answer to last week’s puzzle 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


